
PTA Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, 20 April 2021

6 PM

Hosted Via Zoom

Guest Speaker

★ None

Staff Presentation

★ None

Principal's Update

★ 6 Weeks left of school!

★ Map Testing 3-5th grade starts next week in class. Will happen over 3 weeks.

★ End of the year celebrations are being planned working within guidelines

Introduction of Ms. Chamberlin as the principal for the 2021-22 school year!

President

★ Next meeting will be her last meeting

Vice President

★ Filled for the 21-22 School Year

Secretary

★ Approve minutes from March 2021 – motion approved.

Treasurer

★ $28,580 bank balance

★ Big Ticket budget is $4,924

★ Purchased Mallets for percussion instruments

★ Purchased crossing guard bench

★ Big Ticket Request - Ms. Connors - would like to cater an icee truck to celebrate end of MAP

testing for 3rd - 5th graders. Looked at Shivers Icee truck and they are allergy friendly for our kids

with allergy issues. Icees are approx $2 per student, total approx $400 (tax free)



★ Motion made by Tracy Jobson to spend up to $400 from the big ticket budget to spend

on the Icee truck for the students. Second by Danelle Bohan. Vote taken via chat. Motion

passed.

● Big Ticket Request - May 3rd-7th this year is Teacher Appreciation week. Typically we have done

a potluck but we will need to cater or bring in a food truck. Staff appreciation budget has been

spent.

○ Emmy Berry motion to spend up to $700  from the Big Ticket budget on Staff

Appreciation Week food. Second by Danelle Bohan. Vote taken via chat. Motion passed.

● Ms. Childers and Mrs. Goodwin - This summer they would be interested in attending a

conference for Kindergarten teachers called “Teach your Heart Out” for $65 each. Discussion

held.

○ Laura Meadors motion to spend $130 from Big Ticket Budget to send Kindergarten

teachers to the TYHO conference. Second by Emmy Berry. Vote taken via chat. Motion

passed.

Back to School Night

★ Done

Book Fair

★ Done

Family Fun Night

★ No update at this time

Fundraising

★ Done until Fall

Kindergarten Roundup

Labels

★ Casey’s – designate your rewards to go to Nashua

★ Box Tops – use the app to scan receipts – please only send the pink ones, not the blue ones!

★ Ink Cartridges – name brand only!

★ Smile.amazon.com designate “Nashua Elementary School PTA” – this now works in the APP!

★ Best Choice labels, need 1000 to send them in

★ PLEASE CONTINUE TO SEND THESE IN! – 1 left this year, Turn Them In Tuesdays.

o May 11 – Inside out Clothing



Membership

★ Memberships Available for $6, $10 for businesses

Room Parties

● Done

Restaurant Nights

★ Freddys Frozen Custard is tonight! Mention Nashua or take flyer

Spirit Wear

★ Done

Staff Appreciation

★ Done

Sunshine

★ Best Wishes to Mrs. Stukey as she moves to Nebraska

★ Dawn Bennett - Library Para is retiring

★ Adding a 5th grade teacher next year

Website

★ Turn in any information to be included in the newsletter

Yearbook

★ Purchase for $15 !

★ Last day to purchase is April 23rd

★ Best to purchase through the cheddarup site

★ Winning Cover selected via poll the school was able to vote on, Nyla Tuwei’s was selected to be

the cover. Runner ups will each get their own page in the book!

Open positions:

Family Fun Night

Mercury Gym Night

Reflections

Website/Communications Team specifically for sign up genius and sending receipts!

Fundraising Chair



Bulletin Board for 2021-22

Staff appreciation

Room party games/food

Officer Elections for 2021-22 School Year -

Running for President - Tracy Jobson. Motion to elect Tracy as our president - Vote taken via chat. Tracy

Jobson was elected as President for the 2021-23 school years.

Running for Vice President - Danelle Bohan is running as VP for 2021-22 school year. Vote taken via chat.

Danelle Bohan Elected as Vice President.

Will need a treasurer for the 2021-22 School year!


